
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Canadian Public Accountability Board (CPAB) has entered into a Statement of Protocol with 
the Australian Securities and Investments Commission (ASIC). The Protocol will enable the 
regulators to cooperate in fulfilling their mandates re the regulatory oversight of accounting firms 
that audit reporting issuers and practice in the two regulators’ respective jurisdictions. The 
Statement of Protocol is to facilitate cooperation, the exchange of information between the two 
agencies such as working papers and inspections reports, and the conduct of joint inspections. 
 
The Protocol with Australia is a positive step with one of CPAB’s most important partners. CPAB 
is currently working with other oversight bodies in several non-Canadian jurisdictions to establish 
cross-border audit oversight cooperation arrangements. 

More than 125 audit firms currently registered with CPAB are located outside of Canada. Almost 
25 of these firms are located in Australia. 
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